District 6 Report - Fall Assembly 2024

District meetings are still being held on the 2nd Tuesdays of odd months at 7 p.m.
Our current GRs / Panel Members are rotating leadership to chair the district meetings.
Melody O, as District 6 secretary, is forwarding all info from the Area on to the GRs.

We have representation from most of the groups at district meetings, except for the Spanish
speaking group and the Ephraim group.

The Spanish speaking group may have disbanded. We have not been able to determine if they
are still meeting, since they are no longer meeting at their regular location and we don’t have
updated info on who their GR or bilingual contact is.

We haven’t heard from the Ephraim group and we have no current contact person for them.
The other 7 groups in our district are doing well.

We will be holding our Fall Social on Saturday, Sept. 3rd at Hobble Creek Canyon.

Respectfully submitted by,
Melody O. - District 6 Secretary.



